
 

    
   

 
 

 

CBR/314.LCO 

13th September 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Year 11 Next Steps Evening 
Thursday, 30th September 2021 – 6.00pm – 8.00pm 

I am delighted to invite you to our Year 11 Next Steps Evening. This marks part of the process of decision making 
for Year 11 students regarding their next steps after their journey with Stowmarket High School. 

The evening will be informal and is essentially an opportunity to gather information about Colleges, 
Apprenticeships and Sixth Form Options. 

There will be a talk in the Main Hall by Mr Lee-Allan and myself as per the timings below, followed by an 
opportunity to talk to me and other senior staff.  More importantly, you will be free to walk around the various 
college and sixth form stands and speak to staff to discuss the courses available. 

Our Careers Adviser Mrs Vicky Richards will also be on hand along with our Futures Co-ordinator Mrs Mylrea to 
help with any advice that you need. 

6.00pm Doors Open 

6.15pm Welcome from Mr Lee-Allan 

6.30pm Overview of Next Steps from Mrs Broxton 

6.45pm Refreshments will be served and a chance to talk to providers and advisers 

8.00pm Event Ends 

Please arrive on time as we will not be able to admit parents into the hall after 6.15pm and you will be unable to 
browse the providers whilst the presentations are in progress. 

I look forward to seeing you and your child. Please complete this short Form to indicate your attendance, it is 
important that we know numbers for Covid safe practices on the evening. 

 

 

 

https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=ul-3XKyde0aQbnzQmrXAupnjq6lJxlNKvugNbsZfwOhUOFFLWjY5TDQ1SzQ2WkpGODNXVVlHTDAwRy4u


 

    
   

 

 

Whilst we fully endeavour to bring this event to you as outlined, we must always be mindful that if guidance 
changes the event may need to be cancelled at short notice. 

Kind Regards 

Mrs Claire Broxton 
Mrs Claire Broxton 
Assistant Headteacher, Inspirational Futures Lead and Pupil Premium Champion 
 
 

 


